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To DLSU-D Academic Community,
| hope you and your family are well and safe.

With the implementation of the Enhanced Community Quarantine, the University Research
Office would like to inform you of the following:

1. The Research week on April is cancelled instead a simple research symposium will be held
during the special term;

2. The unit with the most number of faculty/staff involved in research and the unit with the
most number of completed URO-funded research will still be recognized (with cash prize);

3. A group of faculty will be created, upon recommendation from the deans, to formulate and
draft research proposals for DOST- funding;

4. For on-going URO-funded research, an automatic one semester extension will be
implemented aside from the 3-semester extension upon request of the proponent;

5. We highly encourage research on disaster risk reduction and management, water resources,
and solid wastes management, thus submission of research proposals is still open (please use
attached forms) thru your respective CRC representatives.

Moreover, you may contact the following for your research related concerns:

IP/Patent registration - jrrocina@dlsud.edu.ph
Ethics review - jndomiguez@dlaud.edu.ph
Research proposals - gczamora@dlsud.edu.ph
Publication concerns - jcagustin@dlsud.edu.ph
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